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Zine, Natalie

From: VICKI DEATON 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 7:51 PM
To: Zine, Natalie
Subject: EX: Opposition to Petition #4666 - Proposed Solar Farm

Dear County Board Member,  
   
I am writing as a resident of West Highland Acre Unit No. 2 Subdivision to express my opposition to 
Petition #4666 regarding the proposed solar farm adjacent to our neighborhood.  
   
While we support renewable energy in principle, this project raises serious concerns for our 
community, including:  
   

 Compatibility with our residential area - the project is directly adjacent to homes and will 
negatively impact property values and neighborhood charcacter. 

 Enviromenal Concerns - the site includes sensitive land and may affect wetlands, wildlife, 
and natural drainage patterns and flooding. 

 Health and Safety considerations - increased traffic during contruction, long- term 
maintenance issues, and potential glare or noise impacts. 

 Alternative siting - more suitable locations exist for this type of project that would not so 
directly impact established neighborhoods. 

I respectfully urge you to oppose Petition #4666 when it comes before the County Board. Protecting 
the quality of life, safety, and environment of our community should remain top priority.  
   
Thank you for your time and for representing the interests of your constituents.  
   
Sincerely,  
Bob Deaton  
Vicki Deaton  
37W304 Linda Lane, Elgin Il 60124  

  
  




